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Name of Grantee : City of Glendora 

 
Grant Number: 

 
TRP14-21-0018 

Amount Granted:  $43,250.00 
 

Report Coverage: June 1, 2022 – December 31, 2023 
 
Preparation Date: 

 
March 29, 2024 



 
 
Project 1: St. Vladimir, Cossack and Lawford - west of Valley Center 
 
Pre-Construction June 2022 – September 2022 
 
Street paving was done after water main replacement.  Prior to placing the Rubberized Asphalt, 2” 
grinding was done.  Damaged cross gutter, sidewalk, curb and gutters were replaced. Cracks were sealed.  
Pavement was swept to remove any loose particles. 
 

        
 
During Construction 
 
All American Asphalt was the paving contractor.  Paving operation was done in September – 
October 2022.  2” pavement was grind at St. Vladimir, Lawford and Cossack.  Water patches at 
Valley Center were also prepared for repaving. 
 

      
 



 
After Construction 
 

                                      
 
 
Project 2: Lone Hill north of Foothill, Palomar and Cumberland, east of Lone Hill 
 
Pre-Construction  
 
Street paving was done after water main replacement.  Prior to placing the Rubberized Asphalt, 2” – 3” 
grinding was done.  Damaged cross gutter, sidewalk, curb and gutters were replaced. Cracks were sealed.  
Pavement was swept to remove any loose particles. 
 

                                     
  



 
During Construction 
 
Gentry Brothers, Inc was the paving contractor.  Paving operation was done in November 2023.  
2”-3” pavement was ground at Lone Hill, Cumberland and Palomar streets.  Water patches at 
Foothill Blvd were also prepared for repaving. 
 

 
                                  
After Construction 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 



 
Project 3: Amelia Avenue, part of Country Club, Country Club Vista and Wildwood Ranch 
Road 
  
Only Amelia Avenue is paved.  Country Club and Country Club Vista not yet paved.  The delay 
in paving is due to pipe material procurement for the water main replacement. Street paving will 
be done after completion of water main replacement project.  Estimated paving will be in April-
May 2024. 
 
Pre-Construction  
 
Prior to placing the Rubberized Asphalt, 2” – 3” grinding was done.  Damaged cross gutter, 
sidewalk, curb and gutters were replaced. Cracks were sealed.  The pavement was swept to 
remove any loose particles.  New bike markings are installed. 
 

      
 
  



 
During Construction 
 
Gentry Brothers, Inc was the paving contractor.  Paving operation was done in May – June 2023.  
2”-3” pavement was ground at Amelia Avenue with deep local repairs.  New sidewalk, concrete 
v-ditch drainage swale and curb ramps were installed. Striping included bike lane markings. 

       
 
After Construction   
 
 
 


